
Dennis M. O'Leary
Direct: 416.865.4711

E-mail: doleary@airdberlis.com

February 4, 2010

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 2010 Rate Proceeding
Board File: EB-2009-0139

In preparing for the hearing on Monday, February 8, 2010, we have determined that an 
error was made in respect of the apportionment of certain O&M costs between new and 
converted condominiums.  The change affects the results set out in Tables 1 and 2 of Mr. 
Hanser’s pre-filed evidence and the SSMWG’s responses to THESL Interrogatory No. 10 
and VECC Interrogatory No. 3.  

We therefore attach revised responses to these two Interrogatories and a revised copy of 
Mr. Hanser’s pre-filed evidence.  The revisions are limited to the last three pages of Mr. 
Hanser’s pre-filed evidence and as noted on the attachments.  Mr. Hanser will explain the 
revisions more fully on Monday.

Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Dennis M. O'Leary
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